
Novembe r 22, 1967 

Mrs . Gertrude G . Butler 
2765 B onnybrook Drive, S . W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30311 

Dear Mrs. Butler; 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter and 
the copy of your letter to Mr. Milton Farris 
regarding the rezoning on Sewell Road. 

Since the Board of Aldernien has acted on this 
petition and denied it, I would asswne this is 
sufficient answer to your letter. 

IAJr/br 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




